
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, March 21, 2022: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), approved the map regarding 

district lines for Justice Court Judges and Constables for consideration. Tommie Cardin, 

with Butler Snow Law Firm, provided the map to the Board for review. 

 

 Waggoner Engineering provided the Board with proposals to consider for broadband in 

the Northern part of the County. The Board also named a committee to review the 

proposals (Darion Warren with Waggoner Engineering, County Administrator Shelton 

Vance, County Attorney Mike Espy and Supervisors Paul Griffin and Gerald Steen). 

 

 The Board hired Stantec to perform CE&I services for Reunion Parkway, Phase 3. The 

Board also approved allowing the Engineering Division to begin contract negotiations. 

 

 The Board approved striping on Cedar Hill Road from Highway 463 to Highway 22. 

 

 The Board acknowledged agreements between the Madison County Republican 

Executive Committee and the Madison County Democratic Executive Committee and the 

Madison County Election Commission to perform specific duties for the June 7, 2022, 

primary election. 

 

 The Board voted to approve a contract with Waste Management for garbage collection 

and recycling services. 

 

 The Board accepted a fire truck for the Valley View Fire District. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on Monday, April 4, 2022  

at 9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton 

 

 

-Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

-Please Follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


